
5. SALTAIRE - A LIVING STREET 
 
 The Living Streets Advocate updated the Board on progress with the Saltaire Street Living Streets 

Project and sought the Board’s endorsement of the draft objectives and options.  The Board decided:  
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board support the draft objectives and options for the Saltaire Street Living Streets 

Project for discussion with the community. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


